
 

 This is Your chance to influence the shape of Our Parish. 

Have Your Say Now! 

The survey of residents is a critical stage in the Neighbourhood 

Plan. We must obtain the views, expectations and hopes for our 

Parish from as many of you as possible, and act upon them. 

The survey is planned to be distributed to all of the parish in 

November.  In completing it, you will be influencing the shape of 

our community for years to come. 

 

We would encourage you to complete the survey 

electronically. This way will save time and money, and 

will have less environmental impact. 

 

To register for the survey, please scan the QR Code (at the 

bottom of this newsletter) or visit the Parish Council 

website at: www.psbpc.co.uk/neighbourhood-plan.  

Thank you to the many people who have already done this. 

 

Progress update: 

 The draft Housing Needs Assessment Report has 

been reviewed by the Steering Group and by SGC. 

Comments and points of clarification have been returned to 

the author for inclusion in the final version. The report 

identifies a need for new housing of which a good 

proportion should be affordable. Have your say in the 

survey! 

 The questions for the residents’ survey have been 

prepared and are receiving final checks prior to their issue.  

 

Footnote: Our Chair Olga Taylor has had to step down for personal 

reasons. A successor will have been appointed at our October meeting. 

Who we are 

The NP Steering Group are currently: 

Chair - TBC 

Vice Chair - Richard Edwards 

Treasurer - Gary Sheppard 

Secretary - Jonathan Edwardes 

Members - Olga Taylor, Ian S Roberts, Jacqs 

Graham, John Miller, Peter Tyzack, Nigel 
Barton, Anuran Wickramasinghe. 

Contact us via 

plan@pilningsevernbeach-pc.gov.uk 

Next meeting 16th November 

Shaping the future of 

our local area 

An opportunity for residents to 

influence planning policy 

including: 

How many new homes and where to 

build them 

Areas for parking, transport, cycle 

ways and footpaths 

Space for retail, office and 

community buildings 

What new buildings should look like  

Protecting and increasing green and 

recreation spaces 

Have your say! 

Visit us at: 

https://www.psbpc.co.uk/neighbourhood

-plan 

scan me 
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